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Dear Mark, 
 
Request to Consent for Reduced Notice Period for Changes to Use of System 
Charges 
 
This letter is written on behalf of The Electricity Network Company Limited (ENC), a 
subsidiary of GTC.   
 
This letter asks the Authority to consent to reducing the notice period that ENC is required 
to give prior to amending its use of system charges to 2 months and that such consent be 
given with effect from 31 December 2008.   
 
Previously, Ofgem has granted specific consent for publication of each set of charges.  We 
now ask that this consent is granted on an enduring basis.  Such an approach is consistent 
with the proposals in Ofgem’s consultation of the 3 November 2008 on this subject. 
 
We have explained the reasons for requiring such consent on previous occasions.  However, 
should you require additional information in support of our request, please let me know. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mike Harding 
Regulation and Compliance Manager 
GTC (for and on behalf of The Electricity Network Company Ltd) 

Mark Askew 
Director, Electricity Distribution  
Office of Gas and Electricity Markets,  
9 Millbank,  
London, SW1P 3GE  
 
 
 
By Email to Mark.Askew@ofgem.gov.uk 

9 December 2008 


